

Dear Gracious Giving

Thank you for all the hygiene kits! Hygiene products are something many of us take for granted, but when are you without you realize what a necessity they are. Your donation of hygiene kits and products was a great addition to supplies for foster youth.

Thank you for your contoured support and service to our Foster Youth!

Thank you from my team and our foster kids! If you have questions, please contact me at (408) 871-4925 or email smisley@rcskids.org

Gratefully, Serena Misley

Serena Misley, LMFT Director of Family Linkage Foster Care and Adoption

1600 W. Campbell Ave., Ste 201 Campbell, CA 95008 408.871.4900











